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Weight Room Update 

 

           As a result of the Governor’s announcement on May 11, beginning June 1st NSAA member schools are 
permitted to open weight rooms for voluntary strength and conditioning sessions. 
 

     Prioritizing the health and safety of all students and staff must remain the focus of each NSAA member 
school. 
 

     These requirements must be followed when conducting voluntary strength and conditioning sessions: 
• Maintain social distance by being 6 feet apart 
• Follow gathering guidelines of groups of 10 or less students 
• Groups of 10 or less must be pre-determined 
• Once groups determined, students may not switch from one group to another 
• Interaction between groups shall be avoided 
• Sessions can only include weightlifting, running, and exercises designed to promote physical fitness. 
• Sport-specific drills are not permitted, and sport-specific equipment may not be used. 
• Implement diligent and effective cleaning and disinfecting of frequently touched objects and surfaces 

following the guidance of the CDC 
 

     It is the responsibility of each NSAA member school to comply with the above requirements. 
 

     Additionally, NSAA member school sponsored camps, clinics and open gyms are prohibited in any sport at 
this time. 
 

     Should the conditions warrant, these requirements will be adjusted. 
 

 

Summer Weights 
 

     Summer Weights/Conditioning is available to all 9-12th graders (no JH per NSAA) 
 

     Student Athletes interested in participating in summer weights/conditioning need to email Mr. Knapp and 
Mr. Iverson on or before June 5th. When we receive your email, you will be placed in a workout group (limit 
10 per group, we will have as many groups as needed to accommodate everyone). The final list of workout 
times will be emailed out to all those interested on June 8th. You will not be allowed to change times 
throughout the summer. 
 

     Summer Weights/Conditioning will begin June 9th and will take place every Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 
until the final day of July 23rd. 
 

 



                                                                      
 

Yearbook Sales 
 

If you would like to order a 2019-2020 Yearbook send a check in the amount of  
$25 per annual to 

Lewiston Consolidated Schools, 306 Tiger Ave. Lewiston, NE 68380. 
  

Checks must be written to Lewiston Consolidated Schools YEARBOOK. 
  

Juniors and Seniors will again receive one yearbook at no cost. 
  

If you have any questions, contact Mr. Asche 
kasche@lewistonschools.net                   

     
 
 

 
 
 

 

Preschool Registration 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Cheerleading and Dance 

 
    All high school boys and girls interested in participating 
      in cheerleading and dance this year, please contact 
     Mrs. Campbell ( hcampbell@lewistonschool.net) and 
         Mrs.Voorhis. ( manderson@lewistonschool.net). 

   
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Parents wishing to register their pre-school child at Lewiston Consolidated Schools 
must contact the school office at 402-865-5675 or e-mail Caroline at 

crowland@lewistonschool.net. 
 

A preschool application will be mailed to you. 
 



Lewiston Consolidated Schools 
School Board Meeting Minutes 

May 12, 2020 
 
          A regular meeting of the Lewiston School Board District 69 was held on Tuesday, May 12th, at 7:00 p.m.  This 
meeting was open to the public and preceded in notice as required by law.  The meeting was called to order by President 
Aaron Rule and he verbally acknowledged the Open Meetings Law poster and that the meeting was recorded.  Roll call 
found the following members to be present:  Husa, Janssen, Rule, Schuster, and Searcey.  Excused Absence: Sisco.   
Also present:  Rick Kentfield, Juli Smith, and two visitors. 
 

          The agenda was reviewed.  Moved by Schuster and seconded by Janssen “to approve the agenda as presented.”  
Those voting in favor of said motion:  Janssen, Rule, Schuster, Searcey, and Husa.  Those opposed: none.  Motion carried, 
5-0. 
 

          Visitors were welcomed.  No visitor comments. 
 

          Moved by Rule and seconded by Husa “to approve the April 14th, 2020 meeting minutes as presented.”  Those 
voting in favor of said motion: Rule, Schuster, Searcey, Husa, and Janssen.  Those opposed:  none.  Motion carried, 5-0.    

          The treasurer’s report was presented by Steve Janssen, and Rick Kentfield presented the monthly claims, payroll, 
and transfers. Discussion was held.  Moved by Schuster and seconded by Husa “to approve the May treasurer’s report, 
May payroll and claims as presented in the amount of $275,995.80 and the transfer of $25,000 from the General Fund to 
the Special Building Fund and $25,000 from the General Fund to the QCPUF Fund.”  Those voting in favor of said 
motion: Schuster, Searcey, Husa, Janssen, and Rule. Those opposed: none. Motion carried, 5-0. 
 

          Moved by Janssen and seconded by Rule “to approve the resignation of Tiffany Baird.”  Those voting in favor of 
said motion:  Searcey, Husa, Janssen, Rule, and Schuster.  Those opposed: none.   Motion carried, 5-0.       

          Moved by Searcey and seconded by Schuster “to approve the 2020-2021 Master Calendar as presented.”  Those 
voting in favor of said motion:  Husa, Janssen, Rule, Schuster, and Searcey.  Those opposed: none.  Motion carried, 5-0. 
 

          Moved by Searcey and seconded by Husa “to approve the ESU 4 Core Services Resolution.”  Those voting in favor 
of said motion: Janssen, Rule, Schuster, Searcey, and Husa.  Those opposed: none.  Motion carried, 5-0. 
 

          Moved by Husa and seconded by Rule “to approve the Real Estate Purchase Agreement between Charlene E. 
Hippen and Pawnee County School District 67-0069 as presented in the amount of $70,000.”  Those voting in favor of 
said motion:  Rule, Schuster, Searcey, Husa and Janssen.  Those opposed: none.  Motion carried, 5-0. 
 

          Rick Kentfield, Superintendent, updated the board on facility projects.  No action was taken. 
 

          The Board reviewed a proposal for architectural services submitted by Fakler Architects, L.L.C. located in Beatrice, 
Nebraska.  No action was taken.   

          Extra duty summary reports submitted by each activity sponsor for the 2019-2020 school year were reviewed.  No 
action was taken. 
 

          Extra duty assignments for the 2020-2021 school year were reviewed.  No formal action was taken. 
 

          Mrs. Smith, Principal, reported on teaching and learning activities, course schedule for 20-21, registration, and new 
math curriculum. 
 

          Rick Kentfield, Superintendent, shared information about year-end planning, new buildings and grounds position 
applications, Class Wallet, and school provided meals. 
 

         Board Committee report – No reports at this time.   

          Moved by Husa and seconded by Searcey “to adjourn at 9:00 p.m.”  Those voting in favor of said motion:  Husa, 
Janssen, Rule, Schuster, and Searcey.  Those opposed: none.  Motion carried, 5-0. 
 

          Next regular school board meeting will be Monday, June 15th, at 7:00 p.m. 
       

Rick Kentfield 
      Board Secretary, Dist. #69 

  



  
   

  Counselor’s Currents  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Class	of	2020	Scholarships	
	

Caleb	Bredemeier	
Southeast	Community	College	-	SCC	Foundation	Scholarship	-	$500	

	
Dana	Christen	

4-H	Scholarship	-	Merlyn	Anderson	Memorial	Fund	-	$3,000	
National	FFA	-	America’s	Farmers	Grow	Ag	Leaders	Scholarship	Program	-	$1,500	

University	of	Nebraska-Lincoln		-	Husker	Power	Scholarship	-	$1,500	
Frontier	Cooperative	Scholarship	-	$1,000	

	University	of	Nebraska-Lincoln	-	Chancellor’s	Leadership	Scholarship	-	$1,000	
Nebraska	Cattlemen	Foundation	-	Retail	Value	Steer	Challenge	Scholarship	-	$1,000	

Nelson	Family	Scholarship	-	$750	
Merna	Wischmeier	Memorial	Scholarship	-	$500	

Lewiston	Consolidated	School	Foundation	Scholarship	-	$500	
Duane	Wehrbein	Ag	Scholarship	-	$500	

Doris	Johnsen	Memorial	Scholarship	-	$300	
Tecumseh	Federal	Bank	-	TFB	Memorial	Scholarship	-	$250	

Lewiston	Alumni	Association	Scholarship	-	$200	
Kiwanis/MUDECAS	Scholarship	-	$100	

Elk	Creek	Music	Alumni	Scholarship	-	$100	
	

Levi	Meybrunn	
National	FFA	-	John	Deere	Dealership	Scholarship,	Landmark	Implement	-	$1,000	

Southeast	Community	College	-	Welding	Technology	Scholarship	-	$500	
Southeast	Community	College	-	SCC	Foundation	Scholarship	-	$500	

Merna	Wischmeier	Memorial	Scholarship	-	$500	
Lewiston	Consolidated	School	Foundation	Scholarship	-	$500	

Paul	&	Esther	Tegtmeier	Scholarship	-	$500	
Doris	Johnsen	Memorial	Scholarship	-	$300	
Duane	Wehrbein	Ag	Scholarship	-	$250	

Lewiston	Alumni	Association	Scholarship	-	$200	
Lewiston	Booster	Club	Scholarship	-	$150	

National	Honor	Society	-	$100	
Kiwanis/MUDECAS	Scholarship	-	$100	

	
Shaylyn	Salts	

Learn	to	Dream	Scholarship	–	Full	Tuition	to	SCC	
Nelson	Family	Scholarship	-	$750	

Paul	&	Esther	Tegtmeier	Scholarship	-	$500	
Lewiston	LCS	Club	Scholarship	-	$300	
American	Red	Cross	Scholarship	-	$250	
Lewiston	Booster	Club	Scholarship	-	$150	

	
	



 

 

Summer Reading Enrichment 
Ms. Deane – Title I 

 
Use the following links to continue building reading skills throughout the summer. This will be more 

important than ever when returning to school next year. 

Nebraska	Department	of	Education 

https://www.education.ne.gov/ 

NebraskaREADS 

https://www.education.ne.gov/nebraskareads/ 

The	Barksdale	Reading	Institute’s	Reading	Universe	

https://www.readinguniverse.org 

Put	Reading	First:	Helping	Your	Child	Learn	to	Read 

https://www.centeroninstruction.org/files/PutReadingFirst_ParentGuide.pdf 

Reach	Out	and	Read 

http://www.reachoutandread.org	

 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!! 
 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
Allana Deane 

Title I  Reading Teacher 
adeane@lewistonschool.net 



 
Lewiston Library News 

Accelerated Reading Awards Given for the School Year 
By Debbie Goossen 

 
 

 
In a normal year, I would have recognized our top Accelerated Reading students at the awards assemblies. 

This year students will receive the awards in their packets. 
 
  

Top Three Students in Each Grade in AR Points Awarded 
 

Certificates were given to the top three students in each grade that achieved the most Accelerated 
Reading points. 
 

• Kindergarten:  1st - Ansley Bredemeier (37.3 pts.); 2nd - Abby Harms (32.8 pts.); 3rd - Cam Antons (28.6 pts.) 
• 1st Grade:  1st - Liam Swendener (58.9 pts.); 2nd - Kason Virden (40.8 pts.); 3rd - Chloe Bogues (39.1 pts.) 
• 2nd Grade:  1st - Blake Parde (108.4 pts.); 2nd - Ruby Rinne (97.6 pts.); 3rd - Owen Wehrbein (97.3 pts.) 
• 3rd Grade:  1st - Issabel Meyers (86.4 pts.); 2nd - Adelai Meyer (54.5 pts.); 3rd - Mia Shinn (34.4 pts.) 
• 4th Grade:  Savannah Cutshall (82.5 pts.); 2nd - Jordan Turner (81.4 pts.); 3rd - Camden Swendener (78.9 pts.) 
• 5th Grade:  1st - Darrien Howe (78.2 pts.); 2nd - Justice Currie (23.4 pts.); 3rd - Tana Antons (23.3 pts.) 
• 6th Grade:  1st - Cooper Swendener (180.7 pts.); 2nd - Rylee Smith (152 pts.); 3rd - Maddie Janssen (137.7 pts.) 
• High School Students: 1st Lynn Blanchard (147 pts.); 2nd Rebecca deKoning (93.2 pts.); 3rd Ty Arena (92 pts.) 

 
16 Students Reach Their AR Goal all Year 

 
Sixteen Lewiston students reached their Accelerated Reading goal each of the three quarters.  They 
were given a certificate and a box of Skittles for achieving this goal.  
 
The following students were awarded:  Liam Swendener, Kason Virden, Kason Deane, Braxten 
Eagleburger, Dalton Heideman, Trenton Laflin, Kaitlyn Lehmann, Blake Parde, Ruby Rinne, Aubrey 
Sisco, Owen Wehrbein, Issabel Meyers, Camden Swendener, Jordan Turner, Maddie Janssen, and 
Cooper Swendener.  
 

Pizza Party Winners Announced 
 

Each year a pizza party has been given for those students who have earned 80+ points in 3rd-12th 
and 50+ in K-2nd for the year.   
 
The following 25 students will attend a pizza party during the first week of next school year:   
Liam Swendener, Kason Deane, Braxten Eagleburger, Brooklyn Eggert, Dalton Heideman, Trenton 
Laflin, Kaitlyn Lehmann, Blake Parde, Ruby Rinne, Aubrey Sisco, Owen Wehrbein, Issabel Meyers, 
Savannah Cutshall, Jordan Turner, Nathan Harr, Maddie Janssen, Rylee Smith, Cooper Swendener, 
Jazmine Thomsen, Elijah Bredemeier, Lilly Hines, Ty Arena, Lynn Blanchard, Rebecca deKoning, and 
Jaszmyne Charles. 
  



 

 The Family Bowl and Social in Beatrice is offering free bowling this 
summer for all kids.  I registered the entire elementary school to receive a Kids 
Bowl Free card.  The cards have all of the instructions on them.  Just remember, 
kids can only bowl free at the Family Bowl and Social in Beatrice.  Bring an 
appetite because Steve, the owner, serves great food too.  Mr. Knapp 
 

From the Kitchen: 
 

MICHELLE AND I WOULD LIKE TO THANK ALL THE TEACHERS AND 
PARA’S THAT CAME IN TO HELP SACK ALL THE GRAB&GO BREAKFASTS  

AND LUNCHES YOUR HELP WAS GREATLY APPERCIATED. 
A BIG THANK YOU TO MRS.SANDERS, MRS.KRUSE AND MRS. BARR 

FOR COMING IN EARLY TO HELP PREP FOR THE LUNCHES AND BREAKFASTS 
THANKS TO MS, BAKER FOR HELPING US SET UP ALL THE TABLES AND 

THANKS TO THE GUYS WHO PUT THEM AWAY FOR US. 
THANKS TO ALL THE FAMILIES WHO SIGNED UP DURING THIS SHORT 

SCHOOL YEAR. WE WERE HAPPY TO HELP YOU ALL OUT. 
HAVE A GREAT SUMMER 

THE KITCHEN STAFF 
JACINTA KRAMER 
MICHELLE BAKER 

 
TIGER STRONG 

 

Thank 

You! 



 
LEWISTON CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL 
County of Pawnee School District #69  
306 Tiger Avenue Lewiston, NE 68380 
402-865-4675 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                        

                    

The purpose of this newsletter is to provide basic information for the Lewiston Consolidated 
School District that will keep all citizens informed on important school procedures, issues, and 

facts.  This newsletter will be distributed to all patrons on the Lewiston Consolidated School mail 
routes.  If you do not receive a newsletter and wish to or know of anyone who would like to receive 

this newsletter, please notify the Superintendent’s office at (402) 865-4675. 
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